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Words of Hope 

The Lord delights in those who fear 
him, who put their hope in his un-

failing love. 
Psalm 147:11 

Upcoming   Events 
June 10 - 12: 
Grade 6-8 Campout 

Monday, June 10: 
Perfect Attendance Treats 

Wednesday, June 12: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 

K-1 Field Trip to Science Centre 

June 13-20: 
UNIFORM SWAP 
(table set up in school entrance area) 

Friday, June 14: 
Envelope Fundraiser DUE 

PVCA FUN FAIR 1 - 5 PM 

Sunday, June 16: 
FATHER’S DAY 

Monday, June 17: 
NO SCHOOL 
Teachers’ Progress Report Prep 

Tuesday, June 18: 
FUN DAY 

Thursday, June 20: 
HALF DAY (8:30-12:00) 
Class Parties 

Perfect Attendance Treats 
(The list will be posted on the bulletin 
board by the front door.) 

Thursday, June 20 @ 6PM: 
AWARDS CEREMONY 

PROGRESS REPORTS ISSUED 

Gr 6-8 Field Trip 
On June 10  @ 9 AM the Grades 6-

8 Class will be heading out for a 

camping trip and returning on June 

12 by 3 PM. This year they head to 

Fintry Provincial Park located on 

the western shore of Okanagan 

Lake. 

Uniform Swap  

There will be a Uniform Swap  

June 13-20.   

We will have tables set up for you to 

put the uniform items you would like 

to trade or sell. (To access this, please 

enter the front of the school.) So, after 

school on Wednesday, June 12th, bring 

your items and we will have the tables 

ready to go.  

FUN FAIR 
On June 14, from 1-5 pm, the PAC is 

hosting a FUN FAIR. Please contact 

Tamra, Andrea or Jennifer if you are 

able to help!! There promises to be a 

lot of fun events! See you there! 

No School 

There will be no school on Monday, 

June 17th. The teachers will be 

preparing Progress Reports. 

 

 
Gr K/1 Field Trip 

On June 12 the Grades K-1 Class are 

going to the Okanagan Science Cen-

tre. Permission slips and $15 per 

student are due. Students should be 

dropped off at the Centre at 9am 

and picked up at 2 pm. 

NO SCHOOL Friday 
There will be no school on Friday, June 

21. Progress Reports will be handed out 

at the Awards Ceremony. 

Newsletter Link 
http://

www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

May’s Perfect  

Attendance 

Visit Mrs. Fischer on June 10 to get your 

treat and award. 

June’s Perfect  

Attendance 

Visit Mrs. Fischer on June 20 to get your 

treat and award. 

The ‘Perfect Attendance’ list  

will be posted 

- at the School Front Entrance  

- on the bulletin board. 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Monday, June 10, 8 am - 4 pm 
Wednesday, June 12, 8 am - 4 pm 

Thursday, June 13, 8 am - 4 pm  
Tuesday, June 18, 8 am - 4 pm 

Wednesday, June 19, 8 am - 4 pm 
Thursday, June 20, 8 am - 12 pm                                   

Thursday,  
June 20 (LAST DAY) 

Thursday, June 20 is only a half day from 8:30 - 12:00. Why? 

Because we will be preparing for your special Awards Ceremo-

ny that happens @ 6:00 pm.  

RECAP: 

 8:30 AM -  School 

 12:00 PM - Home 

 6:00 PM - Awards Ceremony 

DRESS UP!! 

NO UNIFORMS  
June 13-20 

The students do not have to wear uniforms from June 13 til the 

end of the school year. 

Please remember to dress appropriately. If you need to refresh 

your mind, see page 21 in the PVCA Parent/Student Handbook. 

The handbook is found on the school website: 

http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/index.php?cID=138  

Envelope Fundraiser 
A letter and envelope have been sent home from the PAC. Sev-

eral of the students last year raised their dollars by doing odd 

jobs in the neighborhood. This year we are encouraging the 

students to raise their money in the same way. Have fun!! The 

filled envelopes are DUE June 14. The same day as the Fun Fair. 

Outstanding Bills 

Parents, please be sure to settle any outstanding I.O.U.s. and 

Registration payments by June 18.  

If you need to, please contact us to make financial arrange-

ments. Please remember that if you are unable to pay your 

fees up front, our new policy asks that you provide a letter to 

the school board letting us know what your plans are to pay. 

Deer Lake School Program 


